
 
 

May 1st, 2025  

 

The Honorable Tom Cole                  The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                  Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the East Lincoln Transmission Line project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is Lincoln County. The funding would be used for a transmission main is that is needed to provide 

adequate flow and pressure to provide water quality and fire protection to homes and businesses. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because it is authorized under Section 1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 

300j-12.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

______________________ 

Pat Harrigan 

Member of Congress  

 


